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Edlesborough Parish Council 

wishes all Parishioners a 

Merry Christmas and a  

Happy New Year. 

Remembrance Day 
Once again the EDaN Beautification Team and other 
volunteers worked very hard to create the wonderful display 
at Edlesborough War Memorial. 
 
County Cllr Anne Wight & District Cllr Chris Poll 
Cllrs Wight & Pole both attended the October Council 
meeting. Copies of their reports can be found on the EPC 
website. 
 

Allotments 
Do you have a keen 
gardener in the family? 
Are you looking for 
something different to give as a Christmas Gift? Whilst they are hard 
work allotments also give hours of pleasure, so why not consider this as 
a gift. Edlesborough Parish Council currently has vacant allotments. 
Anyone wishing to take on an allotment should contact the Clerk. Fees 
are £2 per pole and plots range in size from 5 – 10 poles. 

 
New Pavilion 
The demolition of the old Pavilion is now complete and work has commenced on the new Pavilion.  
Anyone wishing to sponsor a brick can collect an application form from Edlesborough Stores. 
 
Dog Bins 
AVDC has extended the current dog bin emptying contract until the end of March 
2020. At present the dog bins in the parish are scheduled to be emptied on a 
Friday. If a bin is overflowing please call the number on the bin & quote the 
reference number on the bin. If a bin is broken please inform EPC as soon as 
possible to enable a swift repair or bin replacement as necessary. 
Now that the evenings are darker please be extra vigilant when walking your dog 
to ensure you clear up after them. 
 
Streetlights 
Please report failed streetlights in Edlesborough, Dagnall and Northall to the 
Clerk for repair.  
When making a report please ensure you provide the Clerk with the information displayed on the lamp post. 
 



Speedwatch 
The EDaN Traffic Management team are looking for volunteers to help with their new Sentinel device. If you 
have an interest in slowing down traffic in the villages or are concerned about Road Safety, please contact 
Cllr Alan Williams at Alan.williams@edlesborough-pc.gov.uk or 07828 398371 
 
EPC Meetings 
The next Edlesborough Parish Council Meetings will take place as follows: 

 Edlesborough Memorial Hall, Thursday 19th December 2019 

 Edlesborough Memorial Hall, Thursday 16th January 2020 

 Edlesborough Memorial Hall, Thursday 20th February 2020 
 
The meetings will commence at 7:30pm. 
All Parishioners are welcome to attend all Ordinary Parish Council meetings and may ask questions, raise 
issues and give suggestions during the Open Forum before the formal start of the meeting.  The full minutes 
of the Parish Council meetings are available to view on the website or from the Parish Clerk. 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Clerk: Miss Penny Pataky Office Hours: Monday – Friday 11am – 3pm (excluding Wednesdays) 
Email: clerk@edlesborough-pc.gov.uk 01525 229358  Website: www.edlesborough-pc.gov.uk  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/EDANParishCouncil 
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